
This week the PTA hosted the Fathers and others breakfast. It was wonderful to see
so many of you participate with this event and enjoy some breakfast together before
school. A big thank you to the organisers and you for making it such a success. 

The book fair is proving a hit again - I love seeing how excited the children are about
the books. It will be here into next week as well so if you have not had a chance to
visit it then please do so.  

The weather is so changeable at the moment - ensuring your child has a sun hat,
water bottle  and coat will mean they are ready for any weather we experience in the
day! 

Have a wonderful weekend

Mrs Ruck

It has been another busy week at GCA. The Year 6
children did themselves proud going on their hike.
They showed great resilience and managed to
complete it within the school day - the bonus was
a brilliant fund raising effort to go with it. 

Dear parents

Reminder of the week

Please do not drive into the
carpark unless you have a
disabled badge / parking
permit. 

Attendance matters



Dates for your diary

18  June - Year 6 Wicked Theatre Trip th

19  June - Year 3 Sleeping under the starsTH

24  June - Y6 Sports Event at Wilshire Dacre th

26  June - Year 4 Hiking Heroes th

2  July - Year 6 Gulliver’s Land Tripnd

4  July - Summer fair after schoolth

14  July - Sports Day  th

 


